
Inauguration Ceremony of Consular Section at MOFA of Jordan 
 

On 21 January, 2018, Ambassador Hidenao Yanagi, Embassy of Japan in Jordan, attended and 

delivered his speech in the Inauguration ceremony of Consular Section at Ministry of Foreign 

Affairs and Expatriates(MOFA), which has been refurbished and expanded through the IOM 

project funded by Japan. Secretary General of MOFA, H.E. Mr. Zaid Al-Lozi, and Chief of IOM 

Jordan office, Mr. Enrico Ponziani, also gave their speeches in the ceremony in the presence of 

H.E. Dr. Khalid Shawabkeh, Director of International Organization Department, H.E. Mr. Ahed 

Sweidat, Director of Consular Affairs and H.E. Dr. Maher Tarawneh, Director of Asian Affairs. 

and After the ceremony, Ambassador Hidenao Yanagi joined on-site visit of the refurbished 

Consular Section at MOFA.   

Government of Japan provided funding assistance amount 2 million USD to IOM project in 

Jordan in 2018.  

Many of the attendees of the ceremony expressed their appreciation for Japanese support to 

the activities of IOM.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Speech by Ambassador Hidenao Yanagi 

 

 

 

  

 

Group photo with Secretary General 

and IOM representative 

Refurbished Consular Section inside MOFA of Jordan 


